MINUTES
	The Board of Trustees, Town of Harrold, met in regular session October 12th, 2020 at City Hall. President Becker called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m. with Dean Becker, and Marty Winckler, Trustees, and Sarah Rheinbolt, Finance Officer in attendance.  Mike Bartels, Trustee, was absent.
	NOTE: All motions are unanimous unless otherwise noted.
	MOTION by Becker to approve the Agenda for the October 12th meeting.  Second by Winckler. Motion carried.
	MOTION by Winckler to approve the minutes of the September 23rd meeting.  Second by Becker.  Motion carried.
	Discussion was held on the pending hail insurance claim; waiting for another bid before submitting to the adjuster.
	Safety Benefits did an insurance review and will be mailing a document with their findings.
	Board reviewed past due bus shed rentals, purchasing a snow bucket for the loader, and possibly updating the fees associated with the sewer, as costs for maintenance continue to go up.
	Board discussed the drainage problem near the highway which should be repaired now, as well as having the lunchroom used for the General Election in November. 
	The following bills were submitted and approved for payment: Dakota Pump $2438.78 (repair pump); Cardmember Services $76.45 (ink); US Treasury $531.54 (quarterly taxes); Envirotech $51.25 (trash service); Mid Dakota Water $43.00 (lift station water); Mid Dakota Water $68.00 (city hall water); Hall Oil $164.22 (propane); Highmore Herald $41.03 (publishing); SD Public Assurance Alliance $3923.80 (insurance 2021); Marty Winckler $346.31 (quarterly wages); Sarah Rheinbolt $526.10 (September wages); Mike Bartels $346.32 (quarterly wages); Dean Becker $346.32 (quarterly wages); City of Onida $662.22 (mosquito spraying); Northwestern Energy $399.30 (gym electric); Venture Communications $162.35 (phone and internet); Northwestern Energy $504.42 (street lights).
	President Becker declared the meeting adjourned at 8:02 pm.  The next regular meeting will be the second Monday of the month, November 9th, at 7:00 pm.  
Sarah Rheinbolt, Finance Officer

